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The FY22 Budget Request focuses on 
approaches across varying levels of 
technological readiness that help to ensure 
clean and affordable energy, while assisting in 
facilitating the transition toward a net-zero 
carbon economy and building a U.S. critical 
minerals supply chain.

President Biden’s FY22 Budget Request seeks 
$890 million for the Fossil Energy and Carbon 
Management Research, Development, 
Demonstration and Deployment (RDD&D) 
program. 

Specifically, the FY22 Budget Request supports 
advancing point-source carbon capture, 
carbon-neutral hydrogen, methane emissions 
reduction, critical mineral production and 
carbon dioxide (CO2) removal to address the 
accumulated CO2 emissions in the atmosphere.

This funding will support advancing 
technologies that reduce carbon emissions and 
other environmental impacts of fossil fuel 
production and use, particularly the 
hardest-to-decarbonize applications in the 
electricity and industrial sectors.  

These investments will enable the 
commercialization of clean energy innovations 
that will create jobs, support communities that 
have been impacted the most from pollution 
and climate change and result in a more 
geographically diverse and impactful research 
portfolio.
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